
From: Abha Devasia [mailto:abha.devasia@amwu.org.au]  
Sent: Friday, 31 August 2018 3:18 PM 
To: Chambers - Asbury DP 
Cc: 'Stephen Smith'; Ashvini Ambihaipahar; zach.duncalfe@nat.awu.net.au; Motti, Eric; 'Ben Rogers'; 
Larsen, Inez 
Subject: Tool Allowance Draft Determination 
 
Dear Associate,  
 
We refer to the directions issued by DP Ashbury requiring a report back  by 4 p.m. this afternoon on 
the above matter.  
 
The AMWU and Ai Group have had discussions about the AMWU’ s claim for a tool allowance for 
apprentices covered by the Sugar Industry Award 2010  . 

 
Following those discussions, the AMWU has proposed the attached Draft Determination and Ai 
Group has advised that it would not oppose the Award being varied in the terms of the Draft 
Determination. 
 
The other relevant parties in this matter have been copied into this correspondence.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Abha Devasia  
Research Officer 
Australia Manufacturing Workers' Union 

 
e. abha.devasia@amwu.org.au 
p. +61 2 8868 1540 
m.0425784811   
w. www.amwu.org.au 
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